
 

This notice is posted as a legal requirement.  Do not remove until at least one day 

following the meeting date. 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 

There will be no meeting of the Gorham Board of Selectmen on 

Tuesday, December 27
th

 as originally planned.  The Board of 

Selectmen will meet next on Monday, January 9, 2017. 

 

From all of us at the Gorham Town Hall, we wish you Happy and Safe 

Holidays and Best Wishes for 2017! 


